Notice No. 4 38 /pt. 24.)0 2020

It is for the information of students of 2015 and 2016 P.G. Admission Batch of
S.B.Women’s College, Cuttack whose results were published under Ramadevi Women's

University, Bhubaneswar are required to submit their name both in English and Odia for
official record in the original P.G. certificate. Students are further advised to submit the same

on or before 02.11.2020 positively in the following email.id.
Email.id-sbwacollege@gmail.com
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Memo No."‘, —"Fq /Dt. 24102020

Copy to HoDs of respective P.G. Departments/All Notice Boards/.College
Website/Academic Bursar/OIC, Examination/ Controller of Examinations/Head Clerk for
information.
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